
 

 

 

 

In Reading we will be learning how to 

pronounce sounds in unfamiliar words and 

develop our fluency. We will also be 

learning how to ask and answer questions 

about a text using lots of skills like 

predicting the plots and finding facts in non-

fiction. We will be beginning to infer details 

about characters from texts in narratives.  

In Writing we will be learning how to structure 

a clear set of instructions, we will develop our 

ability to write explanations using our 

knowledge of The Great Fire of London, we 

will recreate some diary entries from that 

time and use a story as our theme for our 

focus in Reading into Writing lessons. 

In Science we will be identifying and 

comparing the suitability of everyday 

materials. We will be finding out how 

shapes of solid objects made from some 

materials can be changed by squashing, 

bending, twisting and stretching. 

To support the topic learning, we will be having a visit from the Lancashire Fire Service to teach 

children the importance of Fire Safety. 

In Mathematics we will be focusing on place 

value and learning how to set our work out 

correctly to develop our written methods for 

addition and subtraction.  

In History we will be learning all about The 

Great Fire of London and how we can use 

evidence from the past to help us piece 

together the story. 

Autumn 2- Year 2 

‘Relight My Fire’ 

In PE we will be learning how to develop 

simple sequences in gymnastics. We will learn 

how to use equipment and stay safe during 

balances and travelling. We will be learning to 

understand how to control our core muscles 

to help strengthen our bodies. 

In PSHE we will be learning about risk 

taking and how to ensure we make the 

right decisions when taking risks. We will 

also learn about how we can keep 

ourselves safe and develop our 

understanding of using rules to help us 

make the right choices. We will learn 

about bullying and how to report issues 

that make us feel uncomfortable. 

 

In RE we will be learning about Christianity. 

We will be asking important questions about 

why Jesus is the light of the world. We will also 

be looking at why the Christmas story is so 

important to Christians.  

In Music we will learning to control long 

and short sounds, using ours voices and 

instruments. We will also look at Imitating 

changes in pitch. 


